
Hollywood Hills Elementary 

 
School Advisory Forum 

03/09/2021 

Anita O’Sullivan—Chair  

Meeting called to order at 2:44 pm 

Attendees: Bryan Jones, Tiffani Joseph, Karen Dallas, Amber Pacheco, Rachel, Rebekah DeMordo, Rosemarie Rimpi, 

Allison Siegel, Anita O’Sullivan 

Welcome to Meeting        Mrs. O’Sullivan 

Parent Update          Mr. Jones 

Southeast Area Advisory Council meeting from last month, we received an update.  As part of a recent executive 

order, the state of Florida is requiring all students to prepare for all exams to be offered on campus (no remote 

learning option). They have added 2 weeks for each window. April 5th to the 30th. To view or follow legislative 

updates, one can go to the district webpage.  

Making sure that the yearbook will be published. In contract with a representative regarding a program for the 

stay at home children to take selfies and do a program for the yearbook opportunities.  

Dr. Seuss week Activities 

Thank you PTA for a wonderful, fun filled week, for both our face to face learners and our remote learners! 

Veronica Cabrera and a team of mothers put in a great deal of planning and effort, especially in this era, to ensure 

this would be an engaging week. 

PTA Updates/Questions 

Next Meeting date—04/13/2021     Mrs. O’Sullivan 

 

PTA is  

- A powerful voice for all children 

- A relevant resource for families and communities 

- A strong advocate for the education and well-being of every child 

 


